
 

 

Post Office Box 1030 

Dadeville, Alabama 36853-1030 

 

 

 

June 20, 2007 

 

Ms. Magalie Roman Salas 

Secretary 

Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 

888 First Street, N. E. 

Washington, DC 20426 

 

RE: Martin Dam Project (FERC No. 349) 

 

Dear Ms. Salas: 

 

As Chairman of the Steering Committee of the recently formed Lake Martin Home Owners and 

Boat Owners (HOBOs) Association, Inc., I would like to take this opportunity to introduce you 

to our organization and state we look forward to working with Alabama Power Company and the 

Federal Energy Regulatory Commission (FERC) during the Martin Dam re-licensing process. 

Please ensure that our organization is kept abreast of and placed on any distribution lists 

regarding all past or future matters or correspondence of the Martin Dam re-licensing process. 

 

Please also find attached, a copy of a letter dated June 20, 2007 to Mr. Willard Bowers, VP of 

Environmental Affairs, which was also copied to Mr. Jim Crew, Re-Licensing Manager of 

Alabama Power Company regarding the Lake Martins HOBOs request to be involved in the 

Martin Dam re-licensing process. 

 

Please feel free to call me anytime by phone at 256-825-0919, my email address is 

jessecunningham@msn.com or at the Lake Martin HOBO’s mailing address as referred to 

below. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jesse Cunningham 

Chairman, Steering Committee 

Lake Martin HOBOs 

 

w/enclosures 
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